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Sample A. Sample

123 Mailing Street

Address Line2

YourTown, US 12345-6789

National Doctors’ Day is March 30, 2016.
Please honor your caregiver today.

Artwork created by young patients
at UCSF Benioff Children’s Hospitals

I would like my gift to honor the
compassionate caregivers at UCSF.

YES,

| Want to Honor a UCSF Hero!

Please tell us about your positive experience:

Sincerely,

A Warm K YO U
Th an eC-\a\ (Please Print Your Name Here)
For Someone Sp Return your completed greeting card
i with your contribution. Thank you.

Artwork created by young patients
at UCSF Benioff Chidren's Hospitals

Dear Sample A. Sample,

Every day, people make important health care decisions and place their well-being in
the hands of caregivers. We are honored that you chose to entrust UCSF with your
health. It is my hope that you witnessed firsthand the dedication of our staff and our
commitment to providing the best care and outcome for every patient.

On March 30, Americans celebrate National Doctors’ Day and honor the

il iring indivit who i to providing our health care.
In tribute to a UCSF caregiver, please consider making a gift of [$25. $50. $100] or
more today. Please use the enclosed greeting card to show your support, and return
to us using the envelope provided.

Your gift to UCSF directly impacts our mission-critical work. Support like yours provides
our scientists with immediate funds to search for lifesaving cures. Private support
allows our clinicians to provide innovative treatments, using advanced technology and
pioneering research, when caring for our patients. And your philanthropy fuels the
training of future health care professionals and educators, ensuring we are ready to
meet the challenges ahead.

Together we are making a powerful difference in people’s lives, here and worldwide.
Sincerely,

a2 #L
John B. Ford

Vice Chancellor "
University Development and Alumni Relations @
University of California, San Francisco

PS: Celebrate National Doctors’ Day with UCSF by making a special gift and sharing
a note about your experience. You can return the enclosed card or give online at
makeagift.ucsf.edu/doctorsday.

The UCSF Foundation is a California nonprofit public benefit corporation organized and operated exclusively for the charitable purposes of the Universty of
Calfornia, San Francisco. It is the poiicy of the Universty of Calfomia, San Francisco that a portion of every restricted gift be used to help pay for the facilies,
and required to carry out the gi

If you wish to be removed from patient-related fundraising communications, contact UCSF at HIPAAOPtOUt@ucs.edu, 1-888-804-4722, or UCSF Box 0248,
San Francisco, CA 94143-0248. To change how materials, contact 1-888-804-4722.

W Detach Here ¥

A Difference!

Sample A. Sample
123 Mailing Street UCSE
Address Line2 Post Office Box 45339

YourTown, US 12345-6789 San Francisco, CA 94145-0339
Please make any necessary corrections above.

YES, | want to support UCSF's
greatest needs.

Osg2s Ogso Cgto0008
[ This gift is anonymous.
[J1 would like to speak with a

METHOD

| prefer to:

[J Enclose a check payable to UCSF Foundation

[J Make a gift online at makeagift.ucsf.edu/doctorsday
[0 Make a gift using my credit card (please complete below)

UCSF Foundation representative. Cardholder Name:
Card Number:
LTI T T
Al gifts are tax deductible. Expires: /] a-aDigtew: [ | | |

YYour Phone Number ( ). -

Your Email:
(Required)

Use The Enclosed Greeting Card To Honor A UCSF Caregiver.

[SCN#) BO020 [appeal code]

UCSF is a diverse community, made up of people with many skills and talents.
But throughout all that we do, there is a common bond: a core belief that our
work makes a difference and that together, we can — and will — improve the
health of people here and around the world.

We work passionately to advance knowledge, yielding scientific breakthroughs
that benefit life and health worldwide. We innovate health education across
disciplines to develop collaborative and creative leaders.

Your generosity helps us provide needed clinical services, train the next
generation of health professionals, and make a lasting positive impact.

Tell us about a special UCSF caregiver and make a tax-deductible
donation today to help us celebrate National Doctors’ Day on March 30.

Special Gift For
UCSF Supporters

Here’s a small token of our
gratitude and appreciation.
This official UCSF logo can be
removed and proudly displayed
on the window of your vehicle
or on any window.

Thank You Again
For Your Generosity!

From Your Friends At UCSF

UCSF
DONOR MAILING



